
THE 1859 CLUB 
Making your Will is a very personal decision. It can also be an inspiring one, offering the opportunity to make the 
type of gift that you may not be able to make during your lifetime.  Through a gift in will, you can support what you 
value about rowing and MUBC, knowing that it will continue to grow and be cherished through the lives of future 
generations of oarsmen and women. 

HOW TO INCLUDE MUBC IN YOUR WILL 
You can remember MUBC in your will by leaving a gift in will to the Melbourne University Boat Club Sub-fund of 
the Melbourne University Sport Foundation (MUBC Future Fund).  

If you would like to leave a fixed amount in your Will for the general use of the MUBC Future Fund, we suggest you 
use the following wording: 

‘I give (insert amount) to The University of Melbourne of Grattan Street, Parkville, Victoria ABN 84 002 705 224 
specifically to support the Melbourne University Boat Club Sub-fund within the Melbourne University Sport 
Foundation’ as currently governed by UTR 7.281.   

If you would like to leave a percentage of your Estate in your Will for the general use of the MUBC Future Fund, we 
suggest you use the following wording: 

‘I give (insert percentage) of my residuary estate to The University of Melbourne of Grattan Street, Parkville, 
Victoria ABN 84 002 705 224 specifically to support the Melbourne University Boat Club Sub-fund within the 
Melbourne University Sport Foundation’ as currently governed by UTR 7.281.

RECOGNITION OF YOUR GENEROSITY 
When you notify us that MUBC has been remembered in your Will, you will be invited to become part of the 1859 
Club (the name remembering when MUBC was founded) which is part of The University of Melbourne’s Heritage 
Society.  

The 1859 Club is our way of acknowledging and thanking our generous supporters who have pledged to 
remember MUBC in their Will. This prestigious group of benefactors includes a growing number of like-minded 
friends of MUBC. Members are kept informed of MUBC news and activities and are invited to an exciting 
calendar of events throughout the year including an annual luncheon hosted by MUBC which enables members 
to keep in touch with their rowing friends. 

CONTACT US 
Please contact us if you decide to make a gift in will (or have already made one) so that we can assist you 
through this process and acknowledge your generous contribution as a member of the 1859 Club. 

Rob Stewart 
MUBC Future Fund Advisory Board  
Melbourne University Boat Club 
rob@stewart.name
0417 056 630 

Chris Harvey
Director - Philanthropy 
The University of Melbourne 
ch@unimelb.edu.au 
0430 46 55 33 




